Author name: Anonymous

Submission: | strongly object the merger of the Canada Bay Council with Auburn Council. The two councils are completely
demographically different. Such a merger will not bring any benefit to the people of Canada Bay Council. It will not bring any
benefit to the other people in the other councils.

The Mayor of Canada Bay Council did not consult with the residents and the local community about the proposal. Such a
proposal will destroy the community in so many ways: increase the council rates-burden to the local canada bay residents;
increase the pressure on the already over used infrasture; loss of the community voices and face years of disruption, job losses,
declining services; increase the population; destroy the beautiful environment that Canada Bay council locality has.
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